
Unfortunately, serving RCMP members and Civilian 
Members who pay their Quarterly subscription through 
automatic pay deductions cannot continue to have 
these amounts deducted from their pension cheque 
when they retire. Before retiring, please ensure that 
alternate arrangements are made with the 
Quarterly Subscription Manager, room G 105, 
RCMP Headquarters, Ottawa, Ontario, KIA 0R2. 
Telephone: (613) 998-6317 or fax: (613) 993-5894.
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